
 

 
 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION FOR THE CARE AND MAINTENANCE OF THE PRODUCT 
 

 

 
 
 
 

With your purchase you have come into possession of a faucet of Neve Rubinetterie s.r.l. 

Following the simple instructions below you can keep the aesthetic appearance and functionality unchanged over time. 
 

FINISHES: 

CHROME, COLOR, PVD When cleaning, it is very important to use the cleaner most suitable for the surface area of 
the article, measuring quantity and time of application, following the instructions provided 
by the detergent manufacturer. In no case should liquid detergents containing substances 
that are abrasive or based on hydrochloric/muriatic acid, formic, phosphoric, acetic or 
ydrofluoric acid, ammonia, bleach, household acids and other disinfectants be used. Such 
products can cause significant damage even if used only once and therefore should not be 
used on sanitary equipment near the taps, especially if using a spray product. 
Only use a suitable liquid detergent or water and soap for the daily cleaning of the 
article, applied on a cloth and never directly on the surfaces. Rub with sponges or soft 
cloths. It is essential to proceed with a drying at every use to be carried out with soft 
cloth or "deer skin", in order to prevent the formation of limestone deposits. 

 

STAINLESS It is recommended to gently scrub in the same direction as brushing and not to use 
abrasive products or metal sponges, rinsing and drying the surface with a soft cloth or 
"deer skin" to avoid limestone deposits. Do not use products containing soda or 
solvents, abrasive powders, bleach, hydrochloric acid, acetic acid, hydrofluoric acid, 
chlorine cleaners or silver-specific. 

 

AERATOR It is recommended that the aerator is cleaned periodically to remove any deposits by 
following the steps below: 

- Unscrew the aerator by turning counterclockwise 
- Remove any deposits on the aerator filter 
- Reassemble aerator by checking the correct gasket position 
- Use appropriate disassembly equipment 
- For cleaning do not use aggressive products 

 

 
WARNINGS It is recommended that the water supply pipes are thoroughly cleaned before 

installation of the taps and prior to putting them into service. 
Make sure filters or stop valves are installed to avoid miscellaneous deposits and dirt in 
the screw disks or cartridges. 


